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November 19, 1982

Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

We have completed our review of your revised Generating Stations Emergency
Plan (GSEP) and Zion site specific annex dated November 1981. Enclosed is a
Safety Evaluation Report (50-295/82-23; 50-304/82-20) with the NRC staff con-
clusions. Our review indicated that your plan meets the planning standards
of 10 CFR 50.' ',b) and the requirements of Appendix E to 10 CFR 50. Please
be reminded that 10 CFR 50.54(q) requires that changes to your plan may be
made without Commission approval only if such changes do not decrease the
offectiveness of the plans and the plans, as changed, continue to meet the
standards of 50.47(b) and the requirements of Appendix E to 10 CFR 50. In

all cases, you should furnish copies of each proposed change to the NRC in
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q).

Any changes to the Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures should be made
pursuant to the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, Section V (Impicmenting
Procedures).

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed evaluation report will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room. If this report contains any information that you (or
your contractors) believe to be exempt from disclosure under 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4),
it is necessary that you (a) notify this office by telephone within ten (10)
days from the date of this letter of your intention to file a request from
withholding; and (b) submit within twenty-five (25) days from the date of this
letter a written application to this office to withhold such information. If

your receipt of this letter has been delayed such that less than seven (7) days
are availabic for your review, please notify this office promptly so that a new
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due date may be established. Consistent with Section 2.790(b)(1), any such
application must be accompanied by an affidavit executed by the owner of the
information which identifies the document or part sought to be withheld, and
which contains a full statement of the reasons which are the bases for the claim
that the information should be withheld from public disclosure. This section
further requires the statement to address with specificity the considerations
listed in 10 CFR 2.790(b)(4). The information sought to be withheld shall be
incorporated as far as possible into a separate part of the affidavit. If wo
do not hear from you in this regard within the specified periods noted above,
a copy of this letter and the enclosed evaluation report will be placed in
the NRC's Public Document Room.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

f) J. H ector.

V(g Division of Emergency Preparedness
and Operational Support

/
Enclosure: Safety Evaluation

Reports No. 50-295/82-23(DEPOS)
and No. 50-304/82-20(DEPOS)

cc w/ enc 1:
Louis 0. Do1 George, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

K. L. Graesser, Station
Superintendent

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Karen Borgstadt, Office of
Assistant Attorney General

Mayor John B. Spencer
City of Zion

E. W. Hakala, Deputy Regional
Director, FEMA Region V

D. L. Wigginton, LPM, NRR
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